
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

February 05, 2020 

 

 Yearbook sales have started!  If you would like to purchase a 2020-2021 yearbook, please visit our website 
and click the link to schoolcashonline to place your order.  Cost is $35.00. 

 There will be boys’ basketball after school today from 3:00 - 4:15.  Please wait outside in your cohorts, with 
masks on, until you are invited in. 

 There are dance practices today for team 3 at lunch and for team 1 after school until 3:30. 
 If you would like to be a part of building a more inclusive school community, consider joining the GSA with Ms. 

Van Katwijk and Ms. Grant.  Sign up with Ms. Grant on your next library visit. 

 


